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MVCTC SkillsUSA III Chapter Officers 
 

Clayton, Ohio -- The Miami Valley Career Technology Center (MVCTC) is proud 
to announce the following students are SkillsUSA III Chapter Officers for the 
2010-2011 school year. 

• President – Phillip Wilson, Criminal Justice student from Brookville 

• Vice President – Barrett Niekamp, Architectural Engineering student from 
Vandalia 

• Secretary – Blake Cauldwell, Architectural Engineering student from Troy 
Christian 

• Treasurer – Shelby Webb, Criminal Justice student from Miami East 

• Parliamentarian – Kate Kenworthy, Air Force Jr. ROTC student from 
Franklin Monroe 

• Reporter – Cory Lett, Air Force Jr. ROTC student from Chaminade 
Julienne 

• Ambassador – Kyle Fox,  Air Force Jr. ROTC student from Vandalia 

This year’s officer team with guidance from advisor, Fred Vagedes, has a very 
busy year planned with their  monthly meetings, Regional and State competition 
in March, and the National competition in June.   
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SkillsUSA is a career technical student organization representing students 
pursuing careers in technical, skilled, and service occupations, including health 
occupations.  There are 285,000 members worldwide with over 5,000 students 
qualifying to compete nationally each year in one of 87 contests. 

 

For more information about MVCTC and the opportunities for high school and 
adult learners, please visit www.mvctc.com.  Members of the community may 
also learn more by planning to attend one of the several upcoming events 
scheduled at MVCTC.  This includes the Sophomore Early College Connection 
Night on Thursday, October 21, from 6:30-7:30 p.m., Adult Education Open 
Houses on Thursday, November 11 from 6-8 p.m. or Saturday, November 13, 
from 10 a.m. - noon or the Sophomore Open House scheduled for Thursday, 
December 9, from 4:30-7 p.m.  As the needs of the Miami Valley’s workforce are 
redefined, you can count on the Miami Valley Career Technology Center to 
provide students, employers, and communities with the skills needed for on-the-
job success. 

# # # 
Photo:  MVCTC SkillsUSA III Officers for 2010-2011 are Shelby Webb (Miami 
East), Kate Kenworthy (Franklin Monroe), Phillip Wilson (Brookville), Blake 
Cauldwell (Troy Christian), Barrett Niekamp (Vandalia), Kyle Fox (Vandalia), 
Cory Lett (Chaminade Julienne).   
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